Dan Powers

RECEIVED Appointments

Tuesday, April 22, 2014

Honorable Rick Perry

PO Box 12428

Austin Texas 78711

Dear Governor Perry,

Effective immediately, I resign my position as the Presiding Officer and Board Member of the Office of Violent Sex Offender Management.

With only a three member board it is impossible to provide the appropriate oversight required for such an important agency. Although I have been proud to serve the State of Texas, in recent months the time commitment has gone way beyond the expectations of a volunteer and my job and has suffered.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the citizens of Texas.

Sincerely,

Dan Powers